
 

        David A.S. Crofts 

 

        23 Brisbane Street 

        BERWICK  Victoria  3806 

 

        Monday, 24th April 2017 

 

The Hon Malcolm Turnbull MP 

 

Prime Minister 

Parliament House 

CANBERRA  A.C.T.  2600 

 

 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Ms Liz Barber of the Mental Health Complaints Commissioner’s office 

claims that there exists an “objective reason” in Dr Yonchev’s response to 

me of 05/04/2017 for his refusal to permit my request for me to return to 

my 2012 level of medication which was made at the start of 2017. Ms Liz 

Barber’s logic is faulty to claim that any reason supplied in Dr Yonchev’s 

response apply to the request that I made at the start of 2017. 

 

Please point out to Ms Liz Barber the faults of her logic and instruct her to 

ask her original question of Dr Yonchev again and again and again until he 

answers it. 

 

The Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency has delegated the 

task of getting Dr Yonchev, to provide an explanation for his offending 

behavior, to the MHCC as my original complaint went to the MHCC. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

David Crofts. 


